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Madam President,
Pakistan warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Guyana, and commend them for a comprehensive presentation of their national report. 

We appreciate Guyana’s Green State Development Strategy which sets out specific development targets and focuses on promoting green growth and sustainable development. We also appreciate Guyana’s efforts for the indigenous peoples, health services and social cohesion.

Pakistan recommends the Government of Guyana to:

1. Continue its reforms in health and education to enhance access to quality services;
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]Continue to take steps for the promotion of gender equality and empowerment of women 

We wish Guyana a very successful review.
I thank you Madam President.
